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This addendum is to address the following changes given current circumstances: 

1)  Proposals are still due April 13, 2020 at 2:00PM, however, proposals are being accepted electronically.  Electronic 
proposals must be sent to kacey.austin@spart2.org by 2:00PM EST. A response will be sent to indicate that the proposal has 
been received. If you do not receive this response, the proposal has not been received.   

2) If hard copy proposals are sent or dropped off, please be aware that the District Office hours are Monday-Thursday 
8:00AM-3:00PM.   

3) We do not expect any delays to the schedule at this time.  We are currently making arrangements for the evaluation team to 
review the proposals remotely and will strive to adhere to the original timeline in the solicitation.   
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